
 

 

 

DUST CONTROL POLICY 
 

 

Any ratepayer who wishes to have dust control on a RM road may make a request to their 

councilor or the RM office.  Council to approve the dust control application as requested 

at the April Regular Meeting. 

 

If the request is for a personal driveway/access the cost shall be full responsibility of the 

ratepayer.  

 

Cost shall be shared 50% the ratepayer and 50% by the R.M. up to the maximum of 200 

meters.  Cost for over 200 meters, is ratepayers expense.  

 

Dust control will be offered only every two years. 

 

Unpaid accounts will be put on taxes at the end of year and will be subject to tax 

enforcement.  No future application will be made until payment is received in full. 

 

Grading as per Council/Foreman decision. 

 

Administrated by the office. 

 

Available to any ratepayer within the R.M. of Reno No. 51. 

 
 RESOLUTION NO. 165/23 

RESOLUTION NO. 333/02 

 


